
Subject: TES File No. 3807
From: "Michael Clark" <mdclark@gw.dec.state.ny.us>
Date: 12/5/2012 3:32 PM
To: <megan.caves@tesenvironmental.com>

Megan,
 
After review of our records, we do not find any threatened or endangered species on or near the parcel in question. 
You will hear back from the Natural Heritage Program separately.  Please let me know if you have any questions. 
Thanks.

Mike
 
 
_______________________________

Michael Clark
Wildlife Biologist
Regional Sportsman Education Coordinator
NYS DEC - Bureau of Wildlife
65561 State Hwy 10, Suite 1
Stamford, NY  12167
Tel:  (607) 652-2456
Fax:  (607) 652-2342
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